
ADDENDUM NUMBER 7:
Bid 12-14

SAGAMORE CREEK BRIDGE REPLACEMENT
August 30, 2013

This Addendum forms part of the original document marked: SAGAMORE CREEK BRIDGE
REPLACEMENT, Bid #12-14.

The bid due date has been moved out one week, until September 11th at 10:00
a.m. in order to incorporate changes to address concerns raised regarding work around the
existing electrical lines.  Details of the changes will be released as an addendum next week.

1. Revise the INVITATION TO BID, first paragraph to read:
Sealed bid proposals, plainly marked, Sagamore Creek Bridge Replacement, Bid
Proposal #12-14 on the outside of the mailing envelope as well as the sealed bid
envelope, addressed to the Finance/Purchasing Department, City Hall, 1 Junkins
Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire, 03801, will be accepted until September 11,
2013 at 10:00 a.m.  at which time all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.

All else remains unchanged from original bid document.

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal, failure to do so may subject
a bidder to disqualification.

End of Addendum #7


